Technical Director 2008
The Arbiters' Committee met in March and reviewed the activity of qualified arbiters. Full minutes are on the website. 

The Committee also considered the draft changes to the Laws (due to come into effect in 2009) and sent a list of comments to FIDE. Preparations are under way for a revised Rules Book to be produced in 2009 to include the new Laws and possible revisions of CS rules, such as those for Swiss pairings. Proposed revisions to the Richardson and Spens rules have been passed to Sam Collins.

There was insufficient demand to make a course for arbiters possible, but expressions of interest from potential arbiters are always welcomed.

